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Game 6

Cheese Tolkien

Sheep Goat

Cow Donkey

Manchego is a type of Spanish cheese made from 
the muilk of what animal? 

Lily Savage RuPaul

Dame Edna Everage Mrs Doubtfire

The Great Goblin in 'The Hobbit: An Unexpected 
Journey' is played by someone most famous as 
which other character? 

Darts Bridges

David Bowee Erik Clapton

Jimmy Hendricks Jimi Paij

Which Dutch darts player knocked Martin 
'Wolfie' Adams out of the 2013 BDO World 
Championship?

Staten Island Ellis Island

Rikers Island Long Island

The Willaimsburg Bridge is one of several 
connections between Manhattan and which 
other island?

The Human Body Literature

Thorax Scapila

Patella Trachea

What is another name for the windpipe in the 
human body? 

Silas Barnaby

Oliver David

Which of these is not the first name of a title 
character in a Charles Dickens novel?

Awards Presenters

Twilight Harry Potter

Transformers Shrek

The final film of which franchise received the 
most nominations for the 2013 Golden Raspberry 
Awards?

Su-Bar Ronnie

Susan Suki

What did Bradley Wiggins call Sue Barker at the 
2012 Sports Personality of the Year ceremony?
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Answers

Cheese Tolkien

Sheep

Manchego is a type of Spanish cheese made from 
the muilk of what animal? 

Dame Edna Everage

The Great Goblin in 'The Hobbit: An Unexpected 
Journey' is played by someone most famous as 
which other character? 

Darts Bridges

Jimmy Hendricks

Which Dutch darts player knocked Martin 
'Wolfie' Adams out of the 2013 BDO World 
Championship?

Long Island

The Willaimsburg Bridge is one of several 
connections between Manhattan and which 
other island?

The Human Body Literature

Trachea

What is another name for the windpipe in the 
human body? 

Silas

Which of these is not the first name of a title 
character in a Charles Dickens novel?

Awards Presenters

Twilight

The final film of which franchise received the 
most nominations for the 2013 Golden Raspberry 
Awards?

Susan

What did Bradley Wiggins call Sue Barker at the 
2012 Sports Personality of the Year ceremony?
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